NOTICE OF TOILET CLOSURE
THE TOILET BLOCK WILL BE CLOSED FROM 6TH DECEMBER 2016. IT WILL BE BOARDED UP AND CLOSED PERMANENTLY IN PREPARATION FOR DEMOLITION AS PART OF THE NEW VILLAGE CENTRE DEVELOPMENT.
SUBJECT TO ALL PERMISSIONS AND FINANCE BEING IN PLACE THERE WILL BE A NEW MODERN, EFFICIENT, EASY TO CLEAN AND ECOLOGICALLY FRIENDLY TOILET BLOCK BUILT IN EARLY 2017, AND THE VILLAGE CENTRE WILL BE LANDSCAPED AS AN ATTRACTIVE VENUE FOR COMMUNITY EVENTS AND VISITORS.
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